
Erasmus+ Teaching Staff 
at Universitè Catholique de Lille 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our next Erasmus+ Week, which will take place during the week of 

24-28 October 2022. 

Our University will dedicate this Erasmus+ Week to the engagement of universities 

in Sustainable Development.  We will share our experiences in this field and invite you to 

participate in several workshops aimed at awareness raising and exchange of good practices. 

Thursday and Friday will be devoted to a major event organized by the Université Catholique de 

Lille: the “ECOPOSS biennale,” which aims to bring together all of society to imagine desirable 

futures, to raise ethical awareness, and to discuss a common good to be built together …another 

way to look at sustainability!  

https://www.univ-catholille.fr/ecoposs-osons-leloge-du-futur 

All participants will be invited to the opening celebration and keynote speech. You will have the 

possibility of attending various events and workshops from Thursday to Sunday according to your 

particular interests. 

Of course, there will also be some time devoted to networking and meetings with colleagues from 

the different schools and faculties of our university. 

Please find below some practical information that will be finalized in the coming weeks. 

When? 

24 to 28 October 2022 

Who? 

Colleagues from partner universities of the Université Catholique de Lille involved with social and 

environmental issues and responsibilities at their home universities.  

Where? 

Université Catholique de Lille, Lille, France  

https://www.univ-catholille.fr/en/our-colleges-institutions 

What for? 

• General program 

The main theme will be the engagement of universities in Sustainable Development. 



Please find a tentative agenda in the attachment. More information concerning the “ECOPOSS 

biennale” is available at https://www.univ-catholille.fr/ecoposs-osons-leloge-du-futur 

How to apply? 

Candidates are invited to send CV and a motivation letter in link with sustainable development to 

their Erasmus coordinator. 

Coordinators at the home institution nominate candidates and send the documents to 

erasmus@univ-catholille.fr before September 15th. 

A selection committee will take place in September at UCLille and will confirm selected applicants. 

Cost:  

UCLille will provide 2 lunches, coffee breaks and an official dinner. 

Participants will cover transportation, accommodation, some meals and other expenses. 

An administration fee of 100 Euros will be required.  

NOTA UFFICIO RELAZIONI INTERNAZIONAI -LIUC 

Prima di candidarsi, mettersi in contatto con l’ufficio Relazioni Internazionali: iflagiello@liuc.it 

 


